
Re-Naming Committee Minutes 

February 25, 2021 

New Business 

 Committee reviewed information submitted to Wilson Name Change e-mail. Committee 
reviewed letter to Dr. Lathan to request approval to move forward in re-naming process. 
Committee would like to add the 2 new committee members recommended through the 
Wilson Name Change e-mail account: A. Flores and K. Schumacher, both 7th grade students at 
Wilson. Students were nominated by parents. Principal Salvador will check with students and 
teachers to ensure students are willing to serve on the committee. Of the 11 emails received, 
14 were name suggestions. These will be added to the Microsoft Excel Spreadsheet and 
researched by the committee prior to the next meeting. The e-mail will remain open and 
Angela Borzon will continue to check the account regularly until process is complete.  

Old Business  

Update-All committee member roles are filled according to Board policy. Letters have been 
shared with school community via School Messenger and Class Tag.  

Next Steps  

Next Meeting March 4th @ 5:15 p.m. 
Submit final letter to Dr. Lathan for approval 

 

 


